
  
 

ACTION 
 
 

TITLE:                                                   2024 United Way - FSPS Parents As Teachers Contract 
                                                             Agreement  
 
DATE:                                                   December 18, 2023 
      
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR:    Dr. Sarah Yancey 
                                                             Supervisor of Early Childhood Education  
 
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS:  
 
Fort Smith Public Schools has maintained a partnership with United Way of Fort Smith for many 
years. As a recognized agency of United Way of Fort Smith, the FSPS Board of Education must 
review the agreement contract, approve and sign at a board meeting.  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The administration recommends the board review and sign the United Way of Fort Smith 
contract agreement for the Parents as Teachers program.  
 
If the Board agrees, the motion would read:  move to approve the operation of the United Way 
Parents as Teachers program.   
 
 


